
Jonathan Mousley 
134 First Avenue 

Toronto, Ont.  M4M 1X1      

April 28, 2010   

Heritage Preservation Services 
City of Toronto 
City Hall 
100 Queen St. West, Room A18 
Toronto, Ont.  M5H 2N2  

Re: Application for Funds to Hold a Special Heritage Community Event – Riverdale (Phase 
I) Heritage Conservation District  

DearSir/Madam,  

Please find attached an application for up to $650.00 to hold a special heritage community event 
in South Riverdale related to the Riverdale (Phase I) Heritage Conservation District, established 
in 2008.  

As you may recall, an application for funds was submitted in both 2008 and 2009, but in each 
case, Preservation Board approval was not obtained until very late in the year, preventing our 
community from holding a BBQ during reasonably warm weather.  The funding made available to 
us was therefore never used.  

As such, we would be grateful if this application could be placed on the Heritage Preservation 
Board agenda before the summer recess, so that, if funding is again approved, we may hold the 
BBQ in the late September/early October 2010, while the weather is still agreeable.  

Sincerely,   

Jonathan Mousley 
Chair 
Riverdale (Phase I) Heritage Conservation District   

encls. (2) 


